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This week we have had lots of fun celebrating our ‘Harvest Week’.  
 We received a video message from ‘Farmer Giles’ telling us that the birds were eating his seeds. 

To help him we have made four scarecrows. Look out for them in our outside area!  
 We’ve planted seeds and discussed what they need to help them grow.  
 We have tasted different fruit and vegetables to help ‘Farmer Giles’ decide which ones to use to 

make soup. 
 We had fun exploring Forest Rangers for the first time (Monday morning children). 
 We have explored capacity using water. 
 We have made and decorated playdough pumpkins. 
 We’ve been using our arm, wrist and hand muscles in muscle moves. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 What a wonderful week we have had. We have been so impressed with the way the children 

have settled back into Nursery after our half term break. 
 Thank you for all of your donations for ‘Harvest’ week, we look forward to making our outside 

area colourful with the bedding plants.  
 Parents’ Evening will be during the weeks beginning 16th and 23rd November. Please see our 

separate letter titled ‘Parents’ Evening Information Letter’ for more information about this. 
 This half term, will be going to Forest Rangers on a Monday morning. If your child attends for 

this session, please send in a pair of named wellies to be kept at Nursery. Please can children 
wear plain jogging bottoms (blue or black) with their Nursery polo-shirt and jumper/cardigan. 
Children will need a warm coat or waterproofs that you don’t mind getting muddy. We ask 
that a change of socks and trousers is sent in too incase they get wet and muddy during the 
session. Please can spare clothes be sent in a named plastic bag each week. Children will be 
given a biscuit at Forest Rangers- please inform a member of Nursery staff if your child has any 
allergies relating to this. 

 Please ensure that your child has a book bag that is sent in on their first day of Nursery each 
week. We will not be able to send books home for children without book bags. 

 Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle that contains only water and not 
squash.  This is needed for each session that your child attends Nursery. 

 We politely request that siblings do not touch any of our outdoor equipment at 
drop off and pick up times. This is to prevent cross-contamination between bubbles 
in school. 

 


